Bishop of
The Yukon
Enjoys Trip

Bishop and Mrs. Henry
Marsh of Whitehorse left for
home last week after visiting
with old and new friends
here in  Alaska for three
weeks.

As Episcopal Bishop of the
Yukon, Bishop Marsh's dis-
trict covers the entire area
between Old Crow and- the
border of Hritish Columbia,
The Yukon nas a pn[mlutmn
of 16,000.

While in Alaska the Marsh’s
were the guests of Bishop
Gordon of Fairbanks. They
made trips to Point Hope,
Eagle, Tanacross, Valdez
and Mt. McKinley Park.

Calvin Oktolik was their
host at Point Hope and guid-
ed them on a trip looking for
wildlife.  The Marsh’s saw
seals, murres, eiders and,
sumprisingly, three moose, a
rarity in those parts.



